
Arnie Lindberg 

I am again asking for your support as I am seeking a position on the Saskatchewan Rivers Public 
School Board, a role I have enjoyed since first being elected in 2008. As a parent, educator, and 
advocate for quality education, I am passionate about ensuring that every student in our division has 
access to the best opportunities for success.  

Over the years, I've worked closely with students, teachers and families, and I understand the 
challenges our schools face. I believe in: 

- Supporting our teachers by providing them with the resources and training they require to thrive in 
their classrooms. 
- Ensuring all students are heard and valued, maintaining and enhancing environments where they 
can grow academically, socially and 
emotionally. 
- Strengthening communication between the school board and our community, so all voices are 
represented in important decisions. 

I would be honored to have your vote on November 13, and look forward to serving Saskatchewan 
Rivers Public School Division with transparency, dedication and integrity. 
 
Sincerely, 
Arne Lindberg. 

 
Contact 

3382 Eagle Crescent, Prince Albert, SK 

306-961-5632 

aande@sasktel.net 


